St John's Primary School, Nursery and Children's Centre



Headteacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS 01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

25th November 2013

Dear Parents and Carers,

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 2013

On Friday 13th December, we're inviting all pupils to take part in Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children. The children (and staff) are invited to wear their silliest, sparkliest Christmas woollies and to make a donation of £1 to help save children's lives around the world. If your child doesn't have a festive sweater, don't worry – they can wear their favourite cosy winter jumper instead.

During the course of the day, each class will be decorating a jumper, with a prize going to the most creative design. As mentioned in the newsletter, we will need 12 jumpers for this, so if you have any old jumpers that you could donate it would be appreciated.

To find out more, please see the Christmas Jumper Day posters around the school, or come and talk to your child's teacher. You can also visit the event website at **www.christmasjumperday.org** and learn more about Save the Children at **www.savethechildren.org.uk.**

We'd really appreciate your help to make Christmas Jumper Day a huge success. With your support, we're looking forward to a woolly fun day!

With thanks and best wishes,

Miss K Harrison

